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Welcome to Shire Oak FOSOPS! 
This is the second newsletter from FOSOPS, the 
parents and teachers association. We aim to produce 
a newsletter each term to keep you up to date with 
all of the social and fund raising activities going on in 
the school. 
 

Latest News & Updates 
Contact US 
We have updated our email account and have 
created a new Facebook group, if you want to join the 
mailing list or sign up to the Facebook group please 
email your details to: fosops@shireoak.leeds.sch.uk 
 
Outdoor Space Upgrade 
The team have been busy trying to secure funding to 
update the outdoor spaces at school. We hope to 
raise funds to: resurface and redesign the area 
outside reception class; redevelop the nature garden; 
provide a covered outdoor classroom space next to 
the Y1 classroom; and develop a larger vegetable 
growing area. Just before Christmas our dedicated 
team submitted an application for £10K to the 
National Lottery Fund ‘Awards for All’. Sadly we didn’t 
get the funding but we received positive feedback 
and are currently preparing to submit the application 
to another funder. If you would like to be part of the 
outdoor space project team please email us using 
the address above.  
 
LGI Children’s Heart Surgery Fund  
Thank you to everyone who helped out and 
supported the charity café after school a few weeks 
ago. It was a great success and we raised over £90! 
Every penny raised at the café will go to the charity: 
£10 buys a teddy and medal for a child who has 
surgery; £30 buys a birthday present for a long-term 
patient on the ward; and £100 provides training for 
clinical staff. 
  

Want to join in? 

We are always looking for help and inspiration for 
our fund raising and social activities. If you have 

project ideas that could be shared with the 
school, or have an hour or so to help man a stall 

or pour some tea, then don’t be shy, get in touch!  
fosops@shireoak.leeds.sch.uk 

Dates for  

your diaries 
------------------------------------- 

Car Boot & Table Top Sale 
Sat 18th March 10-2pm To book your stall 
telephone Liz on 07764407580: car boot £4 
(bring your own table); 1 table for £3; or 2 
tables for £5 (tables provided sized 48”x30”). 
Refreshments and food available. 

 
Car wash  

22nd April 10am-4pm Grove lane garage, 
Headingley LS6 4AQ. Grab a sponge and come 
join the team for the fund raising car wash or 
bring your car along for a spring clean!  

 
Spring Clean 
Sat 20th May 11am-2pm Lots of helpers are 
needed to scrub, scrape, and sweep the 
school clean! We will provide free BBQ food 
for all helpers.  
 

Music Festival 
Sat 10th June 12-4pm Save the date for our 
annual summer fair, music, performances, 
workshops, and activities galore!  
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